
Patient experience survey 
You may get an email or text inviting you 
to take part in a patient experience survey. 
Please help us understand what we did well 
and what we could do better by doing this 
survey. We want to know how you found 
your experiences with doctors, nurses and 
staff in the health care system.

The survey is voluntary and anonymous. 
You can complete it at home on a computer, 
tablet or smart phone. It takes about 15 
minutes. We value your views.

Ngā mihi nui, thank you.
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We want your feedback
Your views can shape the health system 
and future of health care

He ara aupiki,  
he ara auheke
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